
Public Hearing Notice 
 
All residents and landowners in the Fruitland Special Service District: 
Fruitland Special Service District will hold a public hearing to discuss making an 
application to the Community Impact Board for a project to treat the Mill Hollow 
Spring and acquire additional water rights to support current and future system 
demands. Items to be discussed include: funding options, project scope, 
implementation schedule, and the effects on residents. 
 
Date: May 15, 2025 
Time: 3:00 PM 
Place: FSSD Office, Fruitland, Utah 
Please contact the FSSD Office for further information at (435) 548-2399 


